
 

Year 3 -Term 5 2024 
Habitats 

 

 Welcome to Skegness Junior Academy 
Welcome to term 5! This term we will be exploring the blue planet and specifically looking at 
habitats. 

Science 
In Science this term, we will be learning about the fascinating 
world of plants and be exploring their purpose alongside their 
requirements to live and grow. We will also be planning our own 
investigation to discover the impact that different amounts of 
water and light have on this.   

 English  
In English this term will be using Sandra 
Diekmann’s wonderful story of LEAF to 
inspire our own first person narratives, 
before asking the question Can we Save 
the Tiger? in some emotional persuasive 
letters. 

We’ll be developing our use of descrip-
tive language and trying our best to 
choose language for the greatest effect 
upon the reader. We will be focusing on 
punctuation and learning how make our 
writing more exciting to read! 

Maths 
This term we will be learning all about money, 
and shape as well as continuing to consolidate 
our learning about addition, subtraction and 
problem solving.  

We’ll learn about different coins, and how to 
find change. About 2D and 3D shapes as well 
as collecting data, presenting it in graphs and 
charts and interpreting it.  

As always we will continue to develop our rapid recall of the 3,4 
and 8 times tables. Practising at home using TT Rockstars is a 
really fun and great way to help develop this and challenge 
yourself to increase your speed. Aim for less than 5 seconds 
per question!  

Key messages 
As the weather gets better we will be us-
ing the field more at break times and for 
PE, please make sure that children are 
bringing water only in their class water 
bottle.  

We will also be going out into our local 
community more to enhance our learning. 

 

PE Days– Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

Please come to school in outdoor PE kit 
including trainers, you may like to start 
wearing shorts as the weather gets warm-
er. No jewellery to be worn, earrings to be 
removed at home if they are unable to do 
so independently 

Reading at home– Please remember to read 
at home at least 4 times per week and log 
this on Boom Reader.   

 

Be Inspired 

Curriculum 
In Geography, we will be learning about who lives in Antarctica, 
using our geography skills 

In PSHE we’ll be learning about Living in the Wider World, which 
incorporates living within boundaries and following rules to be a 
good citizen. 

RE will see us learning about what ‘Goodness’ means to different 
groups of people and different faith groups. 

PE days will remain the same. This term we will be learning multi-
skills and athletics in preparation for Sport Day in Term 6. Af-
ter school Summer Sports Club will continue on Tuesday after-
noons and Dance Club will remain on a Thursday afternoon. 

  


